[ PRINT ON COMPANY LETTERHEAD ]

DATE:
RE: DUE DILIGENCE REQUIREMENTS FOR ILLEGAL LOGGING

To whom it may concern,

We have read and understood the legal requirements under the ‘Illegal Logging Legislation’ which come into effect on 30 November 2014 as per the Illegal Logging Prohibition Amendment Regulation 2013 [Source: Illegal logging Prohibition Act 2012] – refer: http://www.daff.gov.au/forestry/policies/illegal-logging. 

The letter confirms that we have shown ‘Due Diligence’ with the below mentioned supplier(s) in relation to the above mentioned Act. Furthermore we will undertake to advise any changes in our suppliers circumstances in regards to this matter.

Suppliers:
1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 
5. 


Signed


Company:
Name:
Position:
